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THE COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA

THE VISITORS OF JAMES MADISON UNIVERSITY
                     Volume XXXXIII No. 2

Minutes of the Meeting of November 9, 2011  

The Visitors of James Madison University met on Wednesday, November 9, 2011 in the Festival Conference and Student Center Board Room on the campus of James Madison University.  Mr. James E. Hartman, Rector, called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm.

PRESENT:
Allen, Susan

Bartee, Ken

Cuevas, Pablo

Devine, Ron

Evans, Vanessa

Forbes, Lois

Funkhouser, Joseph, Vice Rector
Gilliam, Leslie

Hartman, James, Rector

Rainey, Don

Rogers, Larry

Strickler, Judy

Thompson, Fred

 Harper, Donna, Secretary

ABSENT:
DuVal, Barry  

Smith, Steve

ALSO PRESENT:
Egle, Don, Director of Media Relations

Langridge, Nick, Assistant to the President

Greenwood, Janet, Greenwood/Asher & Associates

Holley, Julie, Greenwood/Asher & Associates

Mr. Hartman welcomed the board members and thanked them for arranging their schedules to be in attendance today.  Rector Hartman then called for the board to move into Closed Session.  Mr. Funkhouser made the following motion:

“I move to go into closed session pursuant to Section 2.2-3711.A.1 to discuss personnel matters; more specifically, to discuss matters necessarily involving identification of individual applicants or candidates for presidency of the university.” 

The motion was seconded by Mr. Devine and the Board moved into closed session.  Following the closed session, Mr. Hartman then stated the following:

During the closed session, the board discussed only matters lawfully 


exempted from open meeting requirements and only those types of matters 


identified in the motion for the closed session.

RECORDED VOTE: the following is an affirmative recorded, member by 

member vote:

Allen, Susan

Bartee, Ken

Cuevas, Pablo

Devine, Ron

Evans, Vanessa

Forbes, Lois

Funkhouser, Joseph

Gilliam, Leslie

Hartman, James

Rainey, Don

Rogers, Larry

Strickler, Judy

Thompson, Fred

Rector Hartman then stated the following:


"The Board of Visitors will meet at an undisclosed place in an undisclosed location within the next 15 days for the sole purpose of interviewing candidates for the presidency of the university." 

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business, on motion of Mr. Devine, seconded by Mrs. Forbes, the Board voted to adjourn.  The meeting was adjourned at 3:15 pm.







___________________________________






            James E. Hartman, Rector
________________________________

Donna L. Harper, Secretary
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